
Tarpon Springs Golf Course Re-opening Thursday May 7th, 2020 

The golf course welcomes players returning on May 7th, 2020.  The course will be operating 
under certain conditions in accordance with emergency orders from both the State and County 
in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.   

Social distancing criteria will be observed along with the following temporary conditions, all 
designed for player and staff safety until further notice: 
 
1. Player tee times will be by reservation only, please contact the golf course at (727) 934-

5191 OR (727) 937-6906 to reserve a tee time. 

2. No cash accepted, credit/debit card (MasterCard or Visa) payment only.  

3. Only one patron at a time allowed into the golf shop to pay.  

4. There will be no water coolers on the course and no bunker rakes.  

5. No touching of the flagstick. The Cup will modified to allow the ball to be removed without 
touching the flagstick.  

6. Ball washers will be wrapped in plastic and un-usable. 

7. One golfer per golf cart, except if they share a household and wish to ride together. Golf 
carts will be sanitized before play and after play.  Walking will be allowed and not 
restricted to time. 

8. No signing of credit card receipts. 

9. A shield shall be installed in front of the cash register separating the patron from golf shop 
staff.  

10. Snack Bar shall be temporarily modified to take out only.  Orders shall be placed by phone 
ahead of time and staff will leave orders for pick up outside of the snack bar.  There will be 
no beverage cart used. No patrons will be allowed to stay inside the snack bar. 

11. Range balls can be purchased directly without use of tokens.  

12. Signage will be posted around the putting green and first tee reminding golfers about 
proper social distancing and staff will monitor this as well.  

 
Please contact the golf course with any questions on the temporary conditions described 
above. 


